


As announced during the AGM held last Monday,
Emma Bennett is stepping down from her role as
Chair of the PTA and I have volunteered for the
challenging but exciting task of taking over from
her.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Emma
for all her effort leading the PTA this year, she did
an amazing job and for that we are all grateful.

Many thanks and hope we can continue to receive
your support,

Find us on Facebook as Harewood C of E Primary School PTA.             Email: harewoodpta@outlook.com

I would like to start by welcoming the new families 
 who joined Reception class this year, it has been a
while since we had a PTA newsletter but by now
you all will be familiar with our regular events and
know that we are always working hard to keep the
fundraising going and help school as much as
possible.
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Or text 07853941217

News

Fundraising
A big thank you to everyone who joined us at recent
events and all the volunteers who make it possible! The
kids had fun and we raised funds for new musical
instruments, audiovisual equipment, class money for
teachers to spend on additional resources and school trips.

The Summer Fair was a great success, raising over £2700.
Other events like the Pumpkin Party, Movie Nights and
Bun Sales are kids favourites that raised over £1700
between them last year. We hope to continue with all of
these and our smaller regular activities, and are planning
to bring back the Easter Bingo next year as well as
introducing new events. More information at the
beginning of next term.

Thursday 24th November........................Bun Sale
Friday 25th November.............................Bags2School
Friday 2nd December...............................Movie Night Class 1 and 2 
Thursday 8th December...........................Bun Sale
Friday 9th December................................Movie Night Class 3 and 4
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Dates for the Diary

Welcome

For all things PTA contact us via 
WhatsApp (scan barcode below), 
or come and join me at Muddy Boots Cafe for a drink and
a chat. I am planning to be there most Fridays 1 to 2pm.

WhatsApp

By using AmazonSmile for your Christmas shopping, Amazon donates to the PTA 0.5% of elegible
purchases. On the app just find AmazonSmile in the menu tab and select Harewood School PTA as your
chosen charity. Or from your browser just visit smile.amazon.com and sign in with your Amazon account.


